INFINITI OF HONOLULU
2845 Kilihau St.
Honolulu, Hawaii 96819
(808) 836-0848
www.infinitiofhonolulu.com

Qctober 25, 2024

Via U.S. MAIL AND EMAIL
dlir.director@hawaii.gov

Mr. Jade T. Butay, Director

Department of Labor and Industrial Relations
830 Punchbowl Street

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. Butay:
I hope this message finds you well.

Following up on our previous correspondence dated August 26, 2024, regarding
the sale of assets for King Infiniti of Honolulu LLC, we have made an extension of
the closing date to November 30, 2024. This additional time will allow us to ensure
a smooth transition and address any outstanding matters related to the sale.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Please let us
know if you have any questions.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Very truly yours,

King Infiniti of Honolulu, LLC
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